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Review Committee File No. 775
General Construction Grievance No. D.Gr/C 3-67-7
Crew Supervision on Mount Reba Extension

April 30, 1968

MR, M. H. CHANDLER, Chairman
General Construction
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance was forwarded to the Review
Committee on January 19, 1968 and discussed at its subsequent meetings.

Two factors indicate to the Committee that little would be
accomplished by retaining the case on its agenda. First, the job has
been completed and, secondly, there is little factual evidénce in the
record upon which the Committee may proceed.

It does appear, however, that there is a need for further
discussion at the Joint Grievance Committee level to resolve the concern
that prompted Union to file the grievance. It is believed that these
discussions can be productive of a better understanding of the work
assigned to General Construction crews in this as well as future
assignments. '

The case is returned to the Joint Grievance Committee for
further discussion and disposition. 1In doing this, it is the expecta-
tion of the Review Committee that the members of the Joint Grievance
Committee will expand upon this concern beyond the Union's position
concerning the number of persons that may comprise a crew and that the
Department will enlarge upon its conclusion that the crew supervision
was adequate. :
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